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From: Eryl Bawn 
Sent: 04 March 2024 22:17
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy Cove Hotel

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Good Evening, 
I hope this finds you well? 
 
I am a regular user of the Sandy Cove Hotel and have recently seen their licence application for new 
improvements and updates. 
 
I must say the hotel is an asset to the local community and we can all appreciate the jobs and custom 
they provide for the locals. I fully understand the updates they with to make and can only see positive 
outcomes from this. 
 
Although I do not live extremely close to the hotel I have stayed in the hotel before and can 
confidently say that the wedding venue produces a minimal amount of noise, even with the hotel 
being so close. 
 
Therefore I think it would good for you to consider the positive effected licence update will have on 
attracting more business for the area and suppling benefits for the community. 
 
Kind regards , 
Eryl Bawn 
 
 
Phone number: 
Address: Fortescue bungalows , station road, Woolacombe, EX34 7HQ Application reference: 
057749 
 


